

January 30, 2025

Dear Forest Park School Families,

Believe it or not, we have already completed the first half of the school year! Historically, the toughest month of school is January, but this month has flown by and we are looking forward to a busy next month.

February is I Love to Read Month. Our committee has organized various activities and booked several guest readers to celebrate reading. February is also Black History Month where students will have opportunities to learn about important and contributing Black Canadians while we continue to add to our reading selection in our school library to support this learning. February has Valentine's Day; each class will celebrate in their own way. February brings us Louis Riel Day which also coincides with Festival du Voyager. February is also the start of kindergarten registration. February ends with our muchanticipated Whole School Birthday Party. That is the day you are welcome to bring in nut-free treats for your child's class. A fun day of celebrating one another is being planned!

If you have a child, or know of a neighboring child, who was born in 2020, registration for the next school year will be open on February 24. You can register your child on-line. Should you require any assistance with this or have questions, please do not hesitate to call the school. Check out our school website that also has lots of important information about our kindergarten program.

February 17: No School, Louis Riel Day
February 24: Kindergarten registration begins
February 27: Whole School Birthday Party
February 28: No School, PD Day

Have you asked your child about Tasty Tuesdays? Once a month we bring in a food for all students to sample and then we decide if we like it or not. What foods has your child shared they've liked?

If your child is late for school, please remind them to stop at the office and let Mrs. Barb know they are here. If your child is absent, please call the school to let us know. You can leave a voice mail when school is closed.

A reminder tomorrow is a professional development day. School is closed.

Sincerely,

Tanya Kohut

